BRING A CANNED GOOD WHEN YOU VOTE

Three local food pantries are hosting a collaborative Food Drive at polling locations throughout Ozaukee County during the upcoming election on Tuesday, November 5. We encourage you to exercise your right to vote, with the bonus of helping families in need at the same time!



Participating Locations:

Village and Town of Belgium
Village and Town of Fredonia
Village and Town of Saukville
Village and Town of Grafton
Town and City of Port Washington
City of Mequon - All polling sites
Village of Thiensville

Thankyou!

YOUTH MISSION TRIP TO NY

For the fourth summer in a row, our church has been invited to join Pilgrim UCC in Grafton on their High School Youth Mission Trip. The group traveled to Hazard, Kentucky in 2022, St. Louis in 2023, and Hiriam, Ohio this past July. This coming summer the group will be traveling to ...drumroll... Brooklyn, New York, July 12 - July 19! Open to all youth currently in 8th-12th grade. If your child is interested, please reach out to our church office, and we will provide you with more information. Don't delay, registration deadline Sunday, is November 10.

